
 
 
 
 
Dear VFC Provider,  
 
The California VFC Program has a limited supply of digital data loggers (DDLs), ONSET 
InTemp CX-402, available for use in either your VFC refrigerator or VFC freezer vaccine 
storage unit (VFC provided data loggers are expected to be used as a primary device, 
not as a back-up). This data logger requires the use of an “app” (compatible with 
Android and Apple devices) for general operation, including viewing and downloading 
temperature data, checking logger status, setting alarms, creating and sharing secure 
PDF reports, etc. If eligible, your clinic must have a dedicated Bluetooth enabled mobile 
device (tablet or smart phone) in order to be able to manage this device.  
 
Additional information about this product can be found 
here:  http://www.onsetcomp.com/intemp/products/data-loggers/cx402-vfcxxx 
 
Features include:  

 Communicate wirelessly via Bluetooth Low Energy to mobile devices 
 Built-in LCD display to view current and daily minimum and maximum 

temperatures 
 Advanced audible and visual alarm capabilities for notification of temperature 

excursions 
 Logger setup and download of data in seconds – without a PC or cable 
 

To be eligible to receive  this digital data logger from the VFC Program your practice 
must: 

 Sign a Provider Agreement regarding its use  
 Complete all training provided by the device vendor (training will be given at a 

later date to be determined) 
 Maintain a dedicated Bluetooth enabled smart phone or mobile device to remain 

at the practice at all times 
 
The VFC supply of these DDLs is limited and they must be used in VFC vaccine storage 
units only. Only one request per VFC PIN can be submitted. Providers that previously 
received a free CA VFC-supplied data logger are not eligible.  
 
If interested in requesting this device please click here to complete the Provider DDL 
Agreement with your Provider PIN, name of Vaccine Coordinator, and point of contact 
to receive notifications. Fax the completed form to the VFC Program at 1-877-329-9832. 
Providers will be notified by January 31, 2018 if they have been selected to receive this 
device and additional instructions.  
 

ALL VFC Providers must have a compliant digital data logger in place in all VFC 
vaccine storage units plus at least one backup device to complete 2018 VFC 
Recertification and to continue participation in the VFC Program.  

http://www.onsetcomp.com/intemp/products/data-loggers/cx402-vfcxxx
http://eziz.org/assets/docs/DDL-Agreement.pdf
http://eziz.org/assets/docs/DDL-Agreement.pdf
http://eziz.org/vaccine-storage/digital-data-loggers/

